
Regular Board Meeting, May 2, 2011

The Parsons City Council met for its regular monthly meeting, Monday, May 2, 2011 at 
6:00 p .m. at the City meeting room.  
Mayor Tim David Boaz called the meeting to order.
 Roll Call:                                                  
 Present                                                         Absent
 Joseph Fisher                                            Mark Davis
 Danny Mills                                          
 Dwight Lancaster 
 Marty Carrington                              
 Bobby Rainey 
 Kevin Cagle 

Joseph Fisher opened the meeting in prayer for Holly Bobo and her family.  Holly Bobo 
was adducted from her home on 
Swan Johnson Road on Wednesday April 13, 2011.  The FBI and TBI and thousand of 
volunteers are looking for her.
          
Motion by Kevin Cagle to dispense with reading of the minutes, and accept them as sent 
out.  Second by Danny Mills 
 Vote:  All Ayes   
 Motion by Dwight Lancaster to approve   financial reports for March 2011 as presented. 
 Second by Kevin Cagle   Vote:  All Ayes

Presentations:  Mayor Boaz presented certificates to Danny Mills, Kevin Cagle, and 
Marty Carrington for completing 
Level I of the Elected Officials Academy thru the Tennessee Municipal League in 
Jackson, Tenn.  Mayor Boaz stated that he appreciated 
them taking time to do a better job which will help guide our town into the future.
Community Forum:  none
Communications from Mayor:  The Digital Factory hopes to have a ribbon cutting May 
31, 2011 at the old Airport Office. 
Trainer is in school this week to get it started.  We have had about 30 applications picked 
up and turned in. 
Storm recovery- we are trying to get shed demolished, and replaced with a metal shed 
with the insurance money.  
Brush truck is out with driver trying to get all the brush picked up.

Joseph Fisher has had several people ask about storm relief shelter locations.  He stated 
that this might need to be published 
for people to know where to go during storms.  Kevin Cagle stated that they are posted at 
www.parsonsweather.com.
The local radio station is also announcing area churches that open up their basements for 
people.
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Mayor Boaz stated that the Digital Factory is made possible with a Grant. 
Shane Bridges, Director of Digital Factory, said it is exciting project. Perry County is 
helping a lot of people with their program.
They have a lot of companies who are waiting in line to hire people after they are trained. 
Hopefully this will be a big boom to 
our City and County. 

New Business:  none

Old Business: none

Motion to adjourned by Kevin Cagle.  Second by Marty Carrington Vote: All Ayes
  

           

         
                                 
       _____________________
       Tim David Boaz, Mayor

     ________________________ 
         Judy Daugherty, City Recorder


